
Meeting Notice 

Mini-Cassia Veterans Advisory Board 

Quarterly Meeting 

 

Notice Posted on November 7, 2018.  Notice posted at the VSO office and the Counties of 

Cassia and Minidoka 

The Mini-Cassia Veterans Advisory Board will hold their Quarterly meeting.  This meeting is to 

discuss the Veteran Service Officer duties and reporting.  

The meeting will be on December 6, 2018, and will be held at the Veterans Service Officer 

Office located at 625 Fremont Ave. Rupert, Idaho. The Meeting starts at 7:00 pm. 

Any Questions or comments can be directed to the Secretary at 208-312-0075. 

This meeting is open to the public. 

 

Ron Beedle 

Secretary 

Mini-Cassia Veterans Advisory Board 


